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STATE OF WASHINGTON 

DEPARTMENT OF LICENSING 
PO Box 9228Olympia, Washington 98507-9228 

 

 

September 4, 2020 

 

 

To whom it may concern:  

 

Due to an unexpected data issue, certain Washington IFTA licenses and IRP registration records 

incorrectly show a “Revoked” status in various law enforcement systems.  Washington State 

therefore requests non-enforcement of revoked IFTA licenses and IRP registrations, effective 

immediately through 11:59pm local time on Friday, September 18, 2020 while we address the 

issue and correct the impacted records.   

 

Motor carriers and drivers currently subject to an out-of-service order are not eligible for 

the relief granted by this request until they have met the applicable conditions and the 

order has been rescinded by the Federal Motor Carrier Safety Administration or the 

Washington State Patrol. 

 

Sincerely,  

 

/s/ 

Wesley Marks, Program Manager 

Prorate and Fuel Tax Services 

wmarks@dol.wa.gov 

(360) 664-1850 
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